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Covid Vaccination

If you received the Spring Covid booster, you can have the Autumn booster
from 1 October 2025. The criteria are patients aged 75 and over and patients
who are immunosuppressed. If you think you are immunosuppressed but
have not received an invitation to book an appointment by 26 September,
please check our website: stockbridgesurgery.co.uk for further information.

Flu Vaccination
The criteria for flu vaccination are the same as in recent years; adults aged 65
and over, people in a clinical risk group, pregnant women and carers.

Vaccination Clinics

We will be holding flu and covid vaccination clinics at our Broughton Surgery
on Friday 3 October, Saturday 4 October and Friday 17 October. There should
be a 6-month gap between Covid boosters and, depending on when you had
your spring booster, you may need to wait until 17 October to have your
Autumn booster. We will be giving the Covid and flu vaccination together if
you are eligible for both.

Please wait until you receive an invitation before booking and book online
using the link if possible.

Unwanted medication

We can only take back medication which has been issued by us. We recently
received a large quantity of medication including paracetamol and animal
medication. Itis time consuming to properly dispose of medication so please
sort any medication before you bring it to the surgery.

Blood Pressure

Blood Pressure UK are encouraging everyone to ‘Know your numbers’ by
checking their blood pressure. If you are aged over 45 years and haven’t had
your blood pressure checked in the last 5 years, please consider using the
machine in our waiting rooms.

Surgery closures: On Wednesday 24 September we anticipate Stockbridge
Surgery will be closed until 2pm because of a planned power cut. On



Thursday 25 September both surgeries will be closed from 12.45pm because
of local training for GPs. This affects all local surgeries.



